
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Key Stage 2 Hill View’s Got Talent Tuesday 17th June 2025  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Lower Key Stage 2 will be bringing back Hill View’s Got Talent 2025! The 
final of this will be happening on Monday 21st July, where children can 
showcase their talents during our showtime to each other throughout 
the afternoon. If your child has a talent they’d like to share or is 
passionate about something, we are inviting them to audition to their 
class to claim their place in the ‘Hill View’s Got Talent’ final. 
 
Year 3 and 4 auditions: Tuesday 8th July 
Whole school final performance: Monday 21st July 
 
We would love to see a range of talents from singing, dancing, playing 
instruments and a range of acts in between. Teachers from the Year 3 
and 4 team will judge your efforts, skills shown and how well you 
entertained your audience. We will be looking for two students to host 
as ‘Ant and Dec’- pupils can also audition for this too. 
 
Pupils can sign up using the sign-up sheet in their own classroom- please 
sign-up by July 1st so we can organise the timings for the event. If your 
child requires a prop or music, please speak to your child’s class teacher 
and ensure they have the prop with them for Tuesday 8th July.  
 
We are so excited to see all the talents our children have. You have 

plenty of time to get practising ready to shine in the auditions 🎇✨🎆. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mr McMullen and Miss Forbes 
 
Lower Key Stage 2 Year Leads 

 
 


